
August 

 Newsletter  
 

Welcome back to all our returners and a very big welcome to the 

new children and families who will be joining us over the coming 

weeks.  We hope you all had a relaxing summer and managed to 

find some sunshine somewhere! 

 

On-going work 

Over the summer a massive amount of work was carried out in 

the nursery.  We have new lighting, windows and have been 

painted – new carpets and rugs to follow.  The work in the 

school is not yet completed and there will be some disruption in 

the weeks to come.  The school will be using the hall area for 

gym and assemblies.  If you could keep to nursery dropping off 

and picking up times as closely as possible this would be 

enormously helpful. 

Morning session:  dropping off between 8.45 and 9.15 

                     Collecting from 11.30 – children must be  

                               removed from the building by 11.45 

Afternoon session: dropping off between 1 and 1.15 

                   Children must be off the premises by 4 o’clock. 

          

Please make sure your child does not run around the hall – 

children must be supervised at all times.  Workmen will also be 



in hall and playground for much of the time – please be extra 

vigilant. 

We would like to reassure you that our playrooms are set up and 

ready for the children returning.  Gymnastics and outdoor play 

will continue as normal.  If you have any concerns please speak 

to a member of staff. 

 

Dates for your diary 

The nursery will be closed on the following days: 

Thursday 20th September     In-service day 

Friday 21st September        September weekend 

Monday 24th September        September weekend 

 

Outdoor Play 

Please ensure your child has suitable clothing for every weather 

eventuality – we will be going out to play most days.  Please 

apply sun cream before coming to nursery on fine days.   

 

Please do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff if you 

have any concerns or worries - we want your time at Thornwood 

to be a happy one. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


